
School of Technology 

 

The Council of the School of Technology consists of: 

 Heads of the Departments in the School (Engineering, Chemical Engineering and 

Biotechnology, the Computer Laboratory, the Judge Business School, and the 

Cambridge Institute for Sustainability Leadership), 

 one member appointed by each of the Faculty Boards of Engineering, Computer 

Science and Technology, and Business and Management; and one member 

appointed by the Chemical Engineering and Biotechnology Syndicate, 

 any member of the General Board of the Faculties who holds a University office in 

any of the institutions compromising the school, 

 persons co-opted by the Council of the School (currently Heads of Divisions in 

Engineering) and  

 two Student Representatives (one undergraduate and one postgraduate). 

 

The Council of the School meets twice a term, on Friday afternoons.  Issues discussed at the 

meetings include: 

 setting of the strategic strategy and plan of the School, 

 resource allocation and capital project approval, 

 School governance, 

 education committee matters, 

 research committee matters, and 

 fundraising priorities. 

 

In addition to attendance at meetings of the Council of the School, each student 

representative is an ex-officio member of the School’s relevant Education Committees 

respectively (Undergraduate Education Committee and Graduates School Committee).  The 

former meets as required and the latter meets approximately twice a term. This provides an 

opportunity for student representatives to discuss matters of policy and practice relating to 

undergraduate and graduate matters respectively.   Involvement at the sub-committee level 

enables our student representatives to have a genuine input to the business of the Council 

of the School. 

 

Student representatives are encouraged to consult and engage the student representatives 

at the Faculty Board level, and the general student population at large as appropriate.   

 

Dr Shui Lam, The Secretary of the School of Technology, 

13 October 2016 


